
Pennies for Pets: 
Costume Contest!

Attention all Bulldogs! PEP club will be sponsoring the Pennies 
for Pets Costume Contest. Staff members will be dressing up 
their pets in their best Halloween costumes and submitting their
photo to be voted on by students with pennies. The proceeds of 
this fundraiser will go toward the 8th grade trip!

When: October 24th to October 31st

Where: NMS Cafeteria (during lunch 
periods)

Who can Participate: all NMS 
students and staff

How to Participate: bring in 
pennies or any change, use this to vote 

for your favorite pets!


